Hello Reception,

These homework activities are things you can do at home to support your learning. They are quick activities, which should only take between 10 and 15 minutes each. Have fun with them.

Homework week beginning 3rd October 2022

Listen to a bedtime story every right. Remember to look at the pictures and talk about them.

We have been reading Cinderella. Can you retell the story to someone in your family, and draw a picture of your favourite part of the story? Remember to write your name on your work. We are learning to count out groups of objects.

Can you count out groups of 3?

Maybe you could find 3 cars, or 3 spoons, or 3 pencils. What else could you count 3 of?

We have been planting at school this week. Have a walk around your local park, or other area with plants and trees. Are there any plants of flowers growing? Look at the leaves. What do you notice about them? Are they all still green? Have any fallen on the ground?